
April 10, 2025, HBR Alert! 
 

 
 

 

eBenefits Enhancements 
 
eBenefits is getting a little facelift! The member role will get a new look with 
Benefitfocus’s April release, which will take place after hours on April 14, 2025.  
 
A sneak peek is below. This only impacts the member role, not the HBR admin 
role. If employees have questions, please direct them to the Eligibility and 
Enrollment Support Center at 855-859-0966.   
 
New welcome banner at the top, with a sub menu bar underneath. 
  

  

New pop up to do list for members. 

 



  

New pop up to do list for members.  

  

  
     

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org

